
SHOW YOUR GARDEN PRIDE

Thunder Bay Horticultural Society

Flower Photo Contest

Top 3 vote placements
receive

Certificate & Complimentary Membership for 2025

Rules
Must contain a minimum of
- One ORANGE Flower -

- Outdoor Garden or Container -
- Must be cared for by person entering photo -

Submissions to be in the form of
Colour photo

Contact information:
Name, location of picture taken, Phone #, email address

Photos to be emailed to vickiesgarden@shaw.ca
All submissions to be received by August 31, 2024

Submissions to be judged by the Horticultural Society Membership
Winners to be notified & invited to our

October 17, 2024 General Meeting
Oliver Road Community Centre, 7pm


